
Merry  
Christmas  
and a Happy &  
Healthy  

New Year! 
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DID YOU KNOW 
Salt / Grit Bins  

are located outside of 

10 - 28 - 46 - 54 

roadway use only 

KEEP GOLF SIDE 
BEAUTIFUL 

Please don’t store your 
waste bins on the 
verges when not 

necessary for pick-up. 

YOU CAN EMAIL 
Committee members 

on 

gsra@golfside.uk

PLEASE

WATCH YOUR 
SPEED

OUR BIN DAY IS

WEDNESDAY

A big THANK YOU to the Committee members and residents 
who have given up so much of their time this year to help 

keep Golf Side a beautiful place to live.

A thank you to 
Becky and 

Karen for once 
again 

organising the 
Xmas dinner.
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RESPECT YOUR ROAD & NEIGHBOURS - YOU NEED THEM BOTH 
JUST THE BASICS WILL DO HERE:

• Keep the verges clear and clean

• Your noise should not be everyone else’s noise

• Our road is narrow. Speed limit is 15mph & please park on your drive if space

• The Covenants for Golf Side properties do not allow TRADING from your home

• Pay Association fees - We all use (& pay to keep) this road maintained & private

Stay Vigilant

Please keep your eyes open for any 
suspicious activity, especially during the 
holiday period. If going away please ask 
one of your neighbours to put out and return 
your dustbins to avoid drawing unwanted 
attention to your property.

Food Waste

Confirmation from Mary Burstow that any 
EXCESS food waste (turkey bones, sprouts 
etc) will be taken away by Veolia over the 
Christmas period as long as it is placed by 
the food caddy.

PLEASE USE COMMON SENSE

Website

A reminder that the GSRA website is a good 
resource for Golf Side and surrounding area 
information. Please take time to look through 
it and contribute if able.

gsra@golfside.uk
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